
Berkeley Heights Public Schools 
Clausen Administrative Complex 

345 Plainfield Avenue 

Berkeley Heights, Union County, New Jersey 07922 
  
 

Julie A. Kot                                 (908) 464-1601 x1400 
School Business Administrator/                  jkot@bhpsnj.org 
Board Secretary  
 

 

Via Electronic Mail (llkap@me.com) 

November 14, 2022 

Laura Kapuscinski 

 

Re: Open Public Records Act (OPRA) Request 
  

Dear Ms. Kapuscinski: 

 

The Berkeley Heights Public Schools (“District”) is in receipt of your Open Public Records Act (“OPRA”) request 

emailed on Monday, November 7, 2022 at 9:18 a.m. The seven-business day deadline to respond to your request is 

November 16, 2022. As such, the District is timely responding to your request in accordance with New Jersey law. 

 

You requested the following: 

 

I would like all emails to and from: 

Julie Kot 

Melissa Varley 

Pamela Stanley 

Robert Cianciulli 

Jordan Hyman 

Mike D’Aquila 

Angela Penna 

 

With the subject/header “Waste of Taxpayer Dollars” 

 

For the period 10/20/22-11/7/22 
 

Your OPRA request is granted. Records responsive to your request are attached.  

 

Your OPRA request is now deemed answered and closed. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/ Julie A. Kot 
 

Julie A. Kot 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 

Cc: Dr. Melissa Varley, Superintendent of Schools (via email) 

mailto:jkot@bhpsnj.org

